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Mitsubishi Electric Shares to be Delisted from  
Euronext Amsterdam on November 10, 2010 

 

 

Tokyo, October 12, 2010 – Mitsubishi Electric Corporation (TOKYO: 6503) announced today that 

Euronext Amsterdam N.V. has decided to delist Mitsubishi Electric shares (ISIN: JP3902400005) from 

Euronext Amsterdam on November 10, 2010, making November 9, 2010 the last trading day for Mitsubishi 

Electric shares on this market.  

 

As announced by Mitsubishi Electric on August 23, 2010, the company had submitted a request to Euronext 

Amsterdam N.V. to delist Mitsubishi Electric shares from Euronext Amsterdam. Euronext Amsterdam N.V. 

has admitted this request, and will delist Mitsubishi Electric shares after 20 Euronext trading days following 

this announcement. 

 

Mitsubishi Electric shares will continue to be listed on the Tokyo Stock Exchange and the London Stock 

Exchange. 

 

### 

 
 
About Mitsubishi Electric 
With over 85 years of experience in providing reliable, high-quality products to both corporate clients and general 
consumers all over the world, Mitsubishi Electric Corporation (TOKYO: 6503) is a recognized world leader in the 
manufacture, marketing and sales of electrical and electronic equipment used in information processing and 
communications, space development and satellite communications, consumer electronics, industrial technology, 
energy, transportation and building equipment. The company recorded consolidated group sales of 3,353.2 billion 
yen (US$ 36.1 billion*) in the fiscal year ended March 31, 2010. For more information visit 
http://global.mitsubishielectric.com  
*At an exchange rate of 93 yen to the US dollar, the rate given by the Tokyo Foreign Exchange Market 
on March 31, 2010 
 


